Burke, Sue A.

P I RS D
From: : Fennell, Daniel W.
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 11:29 AM
To: ' Burke, Sue A.
Subject: Fwd: 2022 DOP Fleet Approval
Attachments: image001,jpg; City of Colubus TA60 Q1166887-1.pdf

Fleet approval.
Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: "King, John W." <JWKing@columbus.gov>

Date: May 24,2022 at 11:27:20 AM EDT

To: "Fennell, Daniel W." <DWFenneli@columbus.gov>

Cc: "Niggemeyer, James D." <iDNiggemeyer@columbus.gov>, "Seward, Deryl L." <DLSeward @columbus.gov>
Subject: FW: 2022 DOP Fleet Approval

Thanks Dan, Fleet approvesl!

From: Fennell, Daniel W.

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 11:10 AM

To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>
Subject: 2022 DOP Fleet Approval

John,

Department of Power is looking to replace 2 more bucket trucks from the UTC. These are 1 for 1 turn ins with -
anticipated replacement of BT21697 and BT21913. DPU Fiscal team is currently workmg on legislation for these
and need Fleet approval.

DANIEL W. FENNELL
FLEET COORDINATOR
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